From: Valeri blair

Sent: 24 January 2022 15:34
To: Planning Planning

Cc: Samuel Adams
Subject: 2021/5652/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

To whom it may concern,

We are the [ living at | d we d like to raise an objection to the application to change
the planning permission re: application number 2021/5652/P.

We have been made aware that there has been a request to alter the planning permission for 38-52 Fortess
Road, Fortess Grove, the building which

We understand that the original planning permission required total frosting of the rear workshop windows in
38-52 Fortess Road, and that now they have requested only partial frosting.

I would like to let the Council know that _ object to this alteration in the

planning permission.

Both of our bathrooms and
vice versa, from multiple angles. We have two young children and, myself as a woman, feel constantly
worried that we may be seen by people working in the building behind us.

We already have to deal with workers on the roof on a daily basis walking up and down the roof. If we
knew this privacy invasion would continue indefinitely, we would be less inclined to stay in this property
for any length of time.

Please make note of our objection for the record.

Very best,

Valerie Blair and Samuel Adams

Valerie Blair



